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   Councillors seek views on city libraries 

 

CITY councillors are asking Leicester people to help to shape the future of the city’s 
library service . 

 
Members of the council’s culture and leisure scrutiny task and finish group want 
library users and non-users to take part in a survey which aims to find out their views 
on libraries and how they could be improved. 

 
Cllr Wayne Naylor, chair of the task group said: “We want everyone to have their say 
on city libraries so that we can create a new vision for the future of the library 
service.” 

 
“We are already visiting libraries and speaking to staff and users to find their views. 
And now we want as many people as possible to complete the survey forms and give 
us a wider picture of how people would like to see the service develop”. 

 
Information gathered through the survey will feed into the development of a new 
public library strategy, which will set the direction of the service for the next 5 - 10 
years.  

 
Survey forms are available at all 18 city libraries until Tuesday 23

rd
 October. They 

can also be downloaded from the council’s web site at www.leicester.gov.uk/libraries  
 

Completed forms can be returned directly to libraries, or by post to Leicester 
Libraries Administration Officer, New Walk Centre, Welford Road, Leicester, LE1 
6ZG. 

 
Forms must be received by Tuesday 23

rd
 October. Comments about the library 

service can also be e-mailed to Cllr Naylor at wayne.naylor@leicester.gov.uk  
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